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Reading: Next week we will be doing bat research using the Chrome Books. Each group will be assigned 
a different type of bat to research. They will be doing other different reading activities during their other 
rotations. One day they will be listening to Stellaluna on the Chrome Books and then fill out a story map. 
 
Writing: Next week we will start our unit on fiction writing. They will be writing a story about a turkey. 
They have to make up the problem the turkey has and then come up with a solution. 
 
Spelling: Next week words are long ow, oa, and o pattern. 
 
Math: We are continuing with multiplication. We will work on 9’s and multiplying by 10 and multiples of 
10. 
 
Science: We are going to be discussing what is science and what is a scientist and what they do. 
 
Celebrating Bulldog Cheers 
                                                       Hard Worker              Abby Lewis 
                                                       High Academics         Justin Scott 
                                                       Golden Rule                Lilly Deaton 
                                                       Cool Kid                       Brodie Barker 
 
Have a great chilly weekend!!!!  
 
Gayle Bainbridge 


